
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
PUBLIC MEETINGS 
 
Commission de la sécurité publique  
 

Youth and the sense of safety in public places 
Gaps between perceptions and reality: Findings and implications 

 
In cooperation with the Conseil jeunesse de Montréal, the public security committee invites 
young people aged 12 to 30 to join in public consultations bearing on the sense of safety. Do 
young people feel safe in public places? Do they have a difficult time feeling safe in a crowd? 
What makes a place safe? Three public meetings have been planned in March to discuss those 
issues. The Conseil jeunesse and the Commission de la sécurité publique are keen on hearing 
your suggestions and recommendations. 
 
DATE  March 11, 2009 March 12, 2009 March 25, 2009 
TIME 6 p.m. 6 p.m. 6 p.m. 
PLACE Maison du citoyen 

7501, rue François-
Perrault 

Room R-M120, 
Sciences de la 
gestion, UQÀM, 315, 
rue Sainte-Catherine 
Est  

Le 6767, Chemin de 
la Côte-des-Neiges, 
room 602 
 (corner of Goyer) 

PUBLIC 
TRANSIT 
www.stm.info 

Saint-Michel metro 
station, 5-minute walk 

Direct access : Berri-
UQÀM metro station  

Guy-Concordia or 
Côte-des-Neiges 
metro station, bus 165  
Nord 

   
All facilities provide access to persons with reduced mobility. Interpretation services are also 
provided, on request, to persons with a hearing disability, subject to the availability of interpreters. 
Please inform the Direction du greffe at least 5 days in advance. Young people may express 
themselves either in French or English.  
 
Those who wish to register in advance or file a brief should contact the Direction du greffe. The 
background material may be consulted at any Accès Montréal or borough office, city halls, at the 
Direction du greffe, at www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions and at www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/cjm 
 
Persons unable to attend the meetings should forward their comments by March 20 to 
commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
 
 
 
Information   Direction du greffe 
   Division du soutien aux commissions et suivi 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, R-134 
   Montréal QC  H2Y 1C6 
   514-872-3770   
 514-872-5655 (fax) 
 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
 
 
 
 
Publié dans The Gazette, 27 février 2009 et The Mirror, 26 février   


